
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program 

Proposed Goal FFY 2019-2021 
 

In accordance with requirements of the U.S. Department of Transportation as set forth in 49 
C.F.R. Part 26, the City of Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) hereby notifies the 
public of its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) triennial overall goal of 11.40% 
on U.S. DOT-assisted contracts. 8.87% will be achieved through race-neutral methods and 2.53% 
will be achieved through race-conscious methods. The overall goal is for a three-year period from 
Federal Fiscal Years (FFY) 2019-2021 beginning October 1, 2018 and ending September 30, 2021.  
 
Public Information Session  
A public information session on the goal and methodology will be held:  
 

July 11, 2018, 3:30 – 4:30 PM 
100 S. Main St., Room 01.040C 

Los Angeles CA 90012 
 
Request for Public Comment on Proposed DBE Goal 
The proposed DBE goal and methodology is available for review on the website:  
https://www.ladottransit.com/dbe/. If you would like to have a physical copy mailed to you, 
please contact us at the phone number or email below.  
 
LADOT staff is available for an in-person meeting or phone call to respond to inquiries and 
receive comments on the DBE goal. Please reach Jennifer Ly, LADOT at 213.928.9771 or 
jennifer.x.ly@lacity.org. 
 
For those unable to provide verbal or written comments through one of the means above, 
written comments may be sent to LADOT: 
 

LADOT Transit Services 
Attn: Specialized Transit & Grants 

100 S. Main Street, 10th floor 
Los Angeles CA 90012 

 
LADOT will consider all comments received by July 27, 2018 before submitting its goal due to the 
Federal Transit Administration on August 1, 2018. 
 


